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Addendum 
 

RECONCILIATION OF THE 2002 ACCOUNTS OF THE MULTILATERAL FUND 
(FOLLOW-UP TO DECISION 42/41) 

 
 

This addendum is issued to provide additional information from the Controller of the 
United Nations concerning the initial start-up costs of UNDP (attached).  The letter specified, 
inter alia that: 

 
•  The Board of Auditors was completely independent and solely responsible for the 

conduct of an audit and therefore, the Board could not be requested to perform any 
particular or specific examination. 

•  The discrepancy at issue was insignificant and did not warrant further review. 
•  Most financial records (other than statements) were destroyed after 5 years, whereas 

the issue of start-up costs goes back to the year 1991.   
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